
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Alan Harvill. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, June 1, 2022 10:41 AM 
'Alan Harvill' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket# 20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03328-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Alan Harvill <Aharvill@emiindustries.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 10:36 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20200226-SU 

Dear Clerk of the Commission: 
I have a home on Palm Island (actually Colony Don Pedro 301 S. Gulf Blvd #411) and I am in full support of Public 
Sewer. Please share my support with the Commissioners and let me know if I need to do anything else at this stage. 
Sincerely, 
Alan Harvill 

Alan D. Harvill 
President/CEO 
EMI Industries LLC 
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